
Public Notice
Inveraray – Crossaig Project

Pre-Construction Works
Temporary Traffic Lights

Pre-construction works for our Inveraray – Crossaig project are due to commence at the end of 
September this year.
 
We’re focused on keeping disruption in the area to a minimum and will therefore be diverting a lot 
of our construction traffic through access tracks. We will however need to widen some bell-mouth 
junctions around the A83, A819 and Old Military Road for access to these tracks and will be required 
to install some temporary traffic lights whilst we do so.
 
Temporary traffic lights on the entrance to Inveraray from these roads will be phased between the 30 
September 2019 and the 09 November 2019.
 
For more information about the Inveraray - Crossaig project, please visit the project webpage:
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/inveraray-crossaig
 
We thank you in advance for your patience whilst we carry out these essential works.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Community Liaison Manager: Kelly Scott

Mob:  07443 772 946 
Email: kelly.scott@sse.com
Address: 1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY @ssencommunity


